


Introduction from the Chair and CEO 

On behalf of the Aurora Energy (Aurora) Board and leadership team, we present our 2023 Energy 

Charter Disclosure Statement, outlining the progress made against each of the Energy Charter's 

(Charter) five Principles. 

This Statement was developed using feedback from senior leaders and subject matter experts 

from across our business and has been endorsed by the Board and Chief Executive Officer. 

This Statement also incorporates input from our stakeholders, who helped us complete our self­

assessments against the Charter's Maturity Model as well as feedback on the performance of 

Aurora Energy from lived experience partners. 

Critical to the work of the Charter is that it remains a highly collaborative endeavour that 

encourages signatories to be accountable and extend their efforts to bring about positive 

customer outcomes. Aurora Energy embraced this during the 2022-23 reporting period and has 

committed to Charter Better Together (#BT) initiatives that are having a real impact on how 

customers manage their energy costs. These #BT initiatives stand out as real difference makers 

in the Charter's work and will ensure it remains effective and relevant in the Australian energy 

sector for years to come. 

Importantly, Aurora Energy is highly aware of the range of national and global events that have 

placed significant upward stress on energy prices. Many customers are at a time of need and in 

response we have extended our Your Energy Support (YES) incentive program to reach a greater 

volume of customers. 

Aurora Energy is not immune to the ongoing difficulties of retailing in a national market that is 

becoming increasingly complex and challenging to navigate. To manage this, we have reset our 

operational structure and will soon complete the introduction of a new customer management 

system that will enhance our ability to service our customers. These changes provide the pathway 

for Aurora Energy to continue its progression against the Energy Charter's five key principles, 

however, a by-product of their delivery is that our maturity assessments for 2022-23 refiect a 

period of transition. 

Whilst the 2023-24 outlook in the energy industry appears uncertain and will continue to 

characterise our operating environment, we welcome the opportunities that will inevitably arise 

from further change. 

Tasmanians can be assured that we understand their unique energy needs and we genuinely care 

about them, in particular, the impacts of energy costs on household and small business energy 

bills. Our work through the Energy Charter will continue to infiuence our customer obsession and 

objective to place the customer needs at the centre of everything we do. 

Mary O'Kane, Chair Nigel Clark, Chief Executive Officer 
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